
Unified Champion
School

The MSD of Martinsville is thrilled to 
announce that Martinsville High School 
has been officially recognized as a 
Champions Together School for the 
2023-24 academic year by the Indiana 
High School Athletic Association (IHSAA) 
and Special Olympics Indiana!
This prestigious recognition reflects our school’s dedication to promoting inclusivity, respect, and
teamwork by embracing Unified Sports and providing opportunities for all students, regardless
of ability, to participate in athletics. We are incredibly proud of our students, staff, and athletes
who have worked together to build a more inclusive and supportive environment.
MHS Athletics held a special Banner Presentation Ceremony to commemorate this achievement
and celebrate our school’s commitment to fostering a culture of inclusion and belonging.
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Martinsville Open
Enrollment

2024-2025 Enrollment  All new students, preschool,
kindergarten, and transfer students are welcome to enroll.
Families can visit the Central Education Center or school with any
questions.

Please visit our website at: msdofmartinsville.org/enrollment
or call 765-342-6641 with any questions.
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September 19 - School Board Meeting

October 9 - Asynchronous Learning Day

October 9 & 10 - Grades PK-6 
                                Parent-Teacher Conferences

October 14-18 - Fall Break

MSD of Martinsville students will be participating in a meaningful
community service project in collaboration with Habitat for Humanity. This
is the third Habitat for Humanity build that MSD of Martinsville students and
staff have participated in. We couldn’t be more proud of the continued
commitment to making a positive impact in our community.
Students will be working alongside Habitat for Humanity volunteers and
staff on various stages of home construction, from framing walls to painting,
and everything in between. This hands-on experience will reinforce students
with teamwork, responsibility, and the importance of giving back to others.
This project offers students an incredible opportunity to contribute to the
local community, learn valuable life skills, and help provide safe and
affordable housing for families in need.

 389 E. Jackson St. 
Martinsville, IN 46151
msdofmartinsville.org
765-342-6641
community.relations@msdmartinsville.org
Facebook/X: MSDMartinsville
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Habitat for Humanity

MyView - Zonar
Download the Zonar MyView app1.
Enter 5925 school access code2.
Enter Skyward student identification number3.
Select the bus you want to follow. 4.
Create alert zones, which will contact 5.

       you when the bus enters it
   6. Enable push notifications 
      under settings to receive 
      messages
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District Anti-Bullying
Campaign

Anti-Bullying
Corner

WHAT CAN YOU DO IF 
YOU ARE BEING BULLIED?

Talk to an adult you trust.
Hold your head up straight.
Make eye contact, and walk away
confidently.
Try to make friends with other students.
Get involved in activities you enjoy. Bullies
tend to not pick on people in groups.
Don't fight back. Doing so can sometimes
make it worse.

As part of The MSD of Martinsville’s ongoing efforts to foster a safe and inclusive environment for all students, the
District is proud to announce it’s participation in National Bullying Prevention Month this October. Throughout the
month, students will be engaging in various activities, discussions, and events to raise awareness and take a stand
against bullying in all its forms.
The District’s Anti-bullying Campaign aims to empower students with the tools and knowledge to recognize,
prevent, and address bullying. Here are a few highlights of the October campaign:

Special activities encouraging students to spread kindness and support one another.
Educational Workshops: Sessions for students focusing on the impact of bullying and strategies for promoting
inclusion.
Pledge Against Bullying: Students will have the opportunity to sign a pledge to stand up against bullying and
support their peers.

Families are encouraged to join us in these efforts by having conversations at home about the importance of 
kindness, respect, and standing up against bullying.
Together, staff, students, and families can continue to make
the District’s schools a place where every student feels safe,
valued, and respected.
Thank you for your support in creating a positive school
culture. A district-wide newsletter with more information
will be distributed in the month of October.





The MSD of Martinsville will follow a 1-hour delayed start WELL Wednesday schedule.
The YMCA will continue to offer its regular YMCA morning childcare program at each
school.  However, if your family needs free child supervision before school on WELL

Wednesdays, please contact the school principal or secretary.








